
APTA (full member) Family Members Scholarship 2024 

The Association of Professional and Technical Administrators (APTA) would like 

to announce that up to three academic scholarships are available to family members of those 

(full-member) employees belonging to APTA. These scholarships will be applied toward the fall 

semester 2024/2025 academic year at an accredited institution of the recipient’s choice. 

The scholarship awards are based on a point system using the following criteria: 

• Applicant’s cumulative grade point average

• List of school activities

• Public services

• Hobbies / Interests and through a

• 500-word essay on one of the following topics:

1. The lessons we take from obstacles we encounter can be fundamental to later success.

Recount a time when you faced a challenge, setback or failure. How did it affect you, and

what did you learn from the experience?

or 

2. Describe your most meaningful achievements and how they relate to your field of study

and your future goals?

A letter formally requesting the scholarship and providing the above information should be 

submitted to the vice president, via email. 

The deadline for application is March 11, 2024. The APTA board will announce the recipients 

of the scholarships before the end of March.  Applicants will be notified via the APTA board.   

The following additional information will be required from successful applicants: 

• The student’s school ID number.

• The mailing address of the educational institution financial aid office.

• Proof of enrollment.

We look forward to receiving your application! 

The APTA Board 

mailto:APublico@WashoeSchools.net

